

Canadian Association of Professionals in Regulatory Affairs

Association canadienne des professionnels en réglementation

Canadian Association of Professionals in Regulatory Affairs/ Association canadienne des professionnels en réglementation

Jan 15, 2018

Dear Students:

On behalf of the Board of Directors and the Student Relations Committee, I am pleased to advise you that CAPRA is offering this year again the reduced rate to students for our Dinner Meetings, Symposia, and annual Education Day events.

The student rate will be announced for each individual event, but there will be at least a 50% reduction in registration fees from those paid by CAPRA members. As CAPRA events are produced entirely by volunteers, costs for members to attend our events are much lower than for comparable events produced by other organizations. The reduced registration rate will be made available to a maximum of ten students per event, so register early!

For ease of implementation, and since RA professionals can have many different backgrounds, a student is defined under this interim policy as any person showing sufficient evidence of enrollment at a recognized university or college in Canada. To receive the reduced rate, the individual must be a full-time student, not working in industry, or sponsored by an employer.

In order to obtain the reduced rate, evidence of student status such as a student ID card should be presented at the reception desk for the event or emailed to the CAPRA administrator separately in advance. When registering for the event, the name of the college or university should be indicated in the space for company name.

Please be advised that this policy is in place for a period of one year from the date of this notice, at which time it will be re-assessed.

We trust that this fee reduction will make the CAPRA events more accessible to you.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at studentrelations@capra.ca.

Thank you for your interest in CAPRA.

Sincerely,

Janet Holden

CAPRA Director and Student Relations Committee Board Lead